Turpen Elementary School Newsletter

Work hard, go far, always remember who you are!

Wednesday, November 29, 2017

Cynthia Mowrer, Principal (505)721-5000



If you need to check your child out of school, or make transportation changes, you must call the school before 2:15 PM. We will not be able to make any changes after 2:15 PM. On Fridays, you must call before 11:15.

For the status of school, please call 505-721-2233.

Jan 12 & 19 & 26-Early Release 12:30 -Jeans on Fridays only.

Jan 11 - Basketball game at Chee Dodge

Jan 15 - No school, MLK day

Jan 18 - District Spelling Bee

Jan 18 - Basketball game at Turpen

Feb 5 -Parent/Teacher conferences

Feb 19 - No school, Presidents' Day

BRRRR, It's cold!

We finally got a little bit of snow! The number to call to check on school delays or closures is 721-2233. Please make sure your children are wearing coats, gloves, hats because if it is not snowing or raining, students will be outside for recess.

We will have awards assemblies for the first semester on Thursday, January 25. Fourth and Fifth grades will be at 8:00 a.m. Second and third grades will be at 8:45 a.m., and kindergarten and first grades will be at 9:30a.m.

There will be no school on Monday, January 15. This is in observance of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. day. "Intelligence plus character - that is the true goal of education." Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr.

School is in session. Please drive safely!

Mrs. Cynthia N. Mowrer

Principal, Turpen Elementary